## C5 COMMUNICATION COUNCIL – September 26, 2023 CW (PM) - Report No. 36, Items 3

From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario

Subject: FW: [External] FILE BL.62W.2021 BLOCK 62 WEST LANDOWNERS GROUP INC. BLOCK PLAN EAST OF

HUNTINGTON ROAD, SOUTH OF KIRBY ROAD AND NORTH OF NASHVILLE ROAD

**Date:** September-18-23 4:00:28 PM

From: Nancy Tuckett < Nancy.Tuckett@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 1:52 PM

To: Christina Bruce < <a href="mailto:Christina.Bruce@vaughan.ca">Christina.Bruce@vaughan.ca</a>; Mark Antoine < <a href="mailto:Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca">Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca</a>;

Letizia D'Addario <Letizia.D'Addario@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Todd Coles < Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca >

Subject: FW: [External] FILE BL.62W.2021 BLOCK 62 WEST LANDOWNERS GROUP INC. BLOCK PLAN

EAST OF HUNTINGTON ROAD, SOUTH OF KIRBY ROAD AND NORTH OF NASHVILLE ROAD

Good afternoon,

Forwarding this to you as per Councillor lafrate's request.

Nancy

**From:** Marilyn Iafrate < <u>Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca</u>>

Sent: September-18-23 1:27 PM

**To:** Nancy Tuckett < <u>Nancy.Tuckett@vaughan.ca</u>>

Cc: Mariani Domenic <dmariani@mapleterrazzo.com>; Gina Ciampa <Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca>;

Marisa Provenzano < Marisa. Provenzano @vaughan.ca >

Subject: Fwd: [External] FILE BL.62W.2021 BLOCK 62 WEST LANDOWNERS GROUP INC. BLOCK PLAN

EAST OF HUNTINGTON ROAD, SOUTH OF KIRBY ROAD AND NORTH OF NASHVILLE ROAD

Nancy kindly forward this email to the appropriate staff person as it relates to concerns about the future development in block 62 and need for local improvement tied to this development.

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Domenic Mariani < dmariani@mapleterrazzo.com>

**Date:** September 18, 2023 at 12:13:56 PM EDT **To:** Marilyn lafrate < <u>Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca</u>> **Cc:** Anna Mariani < <u>amariani@mapleterrazzo.com</u>>

Subject: [External] FILE BL.62W.2021 BLOCK 62 WEST LANDOWNERS GROUP INC. BLOCK PLAN EAST OF HUNTINGTON ROAD, SOUTH OF KIRBY ROAD AND NORTH OF

**NASHVILLE ROAD** 

Good morning Councillor Iafrate, my wife Anna and I attended the Public Meeting last

week on Wednesday September 13<sup>th</sup>, 2023 regarding the above noted lands that are currently being applied for development. After the meeting I spoke to you about the prospect of the developers agreeing to fund the cost of installing railway crossing arms at Huntington Road, north of Nashville. You asked that I send you an email requesting this so that it can be officially added to the minutes of the meeting that took place that night. Consequently, please accept this email as our formal request to have this item duly noted as such.

Please let me know if you require anything further from me on this matter. I would greatly appreciate if you could confirm receipt of this email and that it has been included in the minutes of the meeting.

Regards
Domenic Mariani
Vice President & CFO
Maple Group of Companies



16 Nixon Road Bolton, Ontario L7E 1K3

Fax: (905)857-6016

email: dmariani@mapleterrazzo.com
web: www.mapleterrazzo.com

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.